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Reminders and Notes from Miss Rogers


Early Release this coming Wednesday


Homework: has started coming home (Monday-Thursday), shouldn’t take very long but good practice from something we did during the day


please wash blankets every Friday and return on Monday


if you think you would like to help in the classroom or on a field trip at ANY point this year, please complete a background check now at: 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.dpsnc.net/domain/133" �https://www.dpsnc.net/domain/133�


(this is VERY important ( )


READ with your child every night and ask them questions about what you read





Update from B4-


We have officially completed our first full week!! I know everybody is tired and ready for the weekend. I am proud of the progress we have been making in our classroom. We have been working really hard on following our class rules and helping each other out with reminders when needed. I have had several class meetings about what it means to be respectful to both your teachers and your classmates. This may be a good conversation to continue at home. They are certainly beginning to catch and our days are going much smoothly. 


Reading: We have been readings lots of books about our friend Chester Raccoon this week! 


Math: There has been a lot of work on writing numbers as well as counting and saying one number per object (1:1 correspondance)


Writing: We began to look at I can___ sentences and we begin writer’s workshop on Monday. Our final project of the week was working on “All About Me” informational posters to hang in the hallway.  
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Sight Words   	Letters


can				i     j			 


go				k    l		     


Phrases		       m   n			     


I can…		        o    p


I like …


I am ….		     
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